
AFGE is thrilled to announce a huge victory in our 
negotiations that significantly benefits AFGE members. 

Join AFGE today! 

You may formally challenge all disciplinary actions now, including suspensions of 15 days 
or more, demotions, and terminations! This means if something happens at work that 
you think is unfair or wrong, you have the right to raise your voice against it. This change 
gives you the ability to stand up for yourself in more situations.

Do not let unfair treatment go unchallenged. With this new right, you are equipped 
to navigate through turbulence and ensure a smoother journey towards fairness and 
respect at work.


